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Dear GDD Industry Summit Invited Guests,  
  
Please take a moment and complete a short survey to help us better serve your 
needs. Input and feedback from all who attended this year’s GDD Summit both in 
person and remotely will allow us to improve our future events.  
  
Take the survey: GDD Summit 2018 Survey 
  
We appreciate receiving your feedback no later than Friday, 1 June 2018.   
  
Thank you in advance for your participation and input on how to make future 
ICANN events more valuable for you.  
  
Kind Regards,   
  
Cyrus Namazi 
Vice President, Domain Name Services & Industry Engagement 
Global Domains Division 
  
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Post2018SummitSurvey

